
Dear senators, 

 

I urge the Oregon Senate Judiciary Committee to pass SB 797. It will close the loopholes in our 

laws that allow domestic abusers and other individuals with violent backgrounds to purchase 

guns.  

 

Please do not allow the sense of false urgency to obtain a gun quickly and expediently to 

overshadow the safety needs of our community.  Due process and a reasonable time period to 

ensure a potential gun owner has a minimal level of good judgement is in line with the 2nd 

amendment and can save innocent lives. 

 

Please have the courage to stand up to gun  lobbyists. 

 

Thank you, 

Karina Bruzzese  

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


